
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Mr. Baqir Jabur Al-Zaidi

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the head of the Injaz Movement,

Mr. Baqir Jabur Al-Zaidi on Sunday evening, 2/7/2023, and exchanged Eid Al-Adha blessings, and

recalled the common history they share in confronting dictatorship and building the new Iraqi

experience.

His Eminence discussed views on the political landscape developments, the upcoming challenges,

and the government’s path to provide services and implement its program. H.E. also illustrated

that Iraq is living in an unprecedented state of stability and that everyone must support and

work to transform it into sustainable stability.

Concerning regional situation developments, H.E. affirmed Iraq’s importance in the converging

of factions’ views.


